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Flood Warning – Notice of Cancellation 
 

Date of Issue—Tuesday, May 10, 2022 

 

(Timmins, ON)—The Timmins Flood Advisory Committee reports that the Flood Warning for 

the Mattagami River has been terminated. Water levels on the Mattagami River continue to drop 

as the snow melt nears its end. Precipitation continues to remain a risk and levels and flows may 

rise again depending on precipitation received.   

 

Additionally, the Watershed Conditions Statement-Flood Outlook for Porcupine Lake and the 

Watershed Conditions Statement -Water Safety for all areas are terminated as lake levels 

continue to decrease and fast flowing waters slow.   

 

The Flood Advisory Committee will continue to meet as needed throughout the year. Residents 

can visit the MRCA website at www.mattagamiregion.ca for the latest information on watershed 

conditions and public advisories, or to sign up for flood notifications via email. 
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For more information, please contact the MRCA at 705-360-2660 

 


